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Stagione estiva a Milano e Monza - luglio, 2025
(Summer time in Milano & Monza - July, 2025)

Greetings from Monza,

Time in Northern Italy has been moving as fast as the heat has been
rising. We are excited to share with you some highlights from the last
few months.

Back in May, we got the opportunity to join
with other Global Workers throughout
Europe for a time of rest and renewal. It was
a great time to not only to join together in
prayer and worship, but to also for
fellowship with old friends and new.

One of the highlights from that time, was
getting to talk with Jacob Bock. 25 years ago,
he came to speak at children's church. It was
shortly after that, God called me (David) to
be a missionary. And here we are 25 years
later, co-laborers in Europe.

This past month, we had an incredible opportunity to spend a day at
one of the Assemblee di Dio Kids Camps. We were able to sit and join in
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one of the Assemblee di Dio Kids Camps. We were able to sit and join in
the services, and had opportunities to listen to and encourage di!erent
children's ministry leaders throughout Northern Italy. Children with
special needs or needing special attention is on the rise, and many
leaders are looking for solutions. We were able to give some
suggestions that may help in the classroom, and look forward to more
conversations in the future.

Over the past few months, we've started to host a
life group in our home. We've had great fun
fellowshipping together, enjoying delicious meals,
playing games, and praying for one another.

Although, with the summer months, we are taking
a break from groups, we are already planning out
the next semester. 

Pregate con noi... (Pray with us...) Here are a few prayer points for the
coming months.

1. Life in the city - although we are getting better, please pray with
us that we can continue to grasp the Italian language - primarily in
our responses. Also, soon we will be starting to use bikes as part
of our transportation, and there will be times we will need to be in
the street instead of the sidewalk.

2. Children's ministers in Italy - Pray for encouragement and
strength. And pray for favor, wisdom, and that we can have future



strength. And pray for favor, wisdom, and that we can have future
interactions with leaders to build them up and equip them as
needed.

3. Last, but certainly not least...The Children of Italy - an ongoing
prayer, that children in Italy (and all around the world) would
become on fire for Jesus with a passion unlike any generation
before them.

Thank for all your support!

Stay blessed,
David & Autumn Covello
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